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‘Love one another; Always do our best; Take care of 
ourselves and the world around us’

Behaviour Assemblies
This week Mrs Joseph led the 
phase assemblies and 
introduced our new behaviour 
system ‘It’s Good to be Green’. 
We will be sharing more 
information with parents about 
this over the coming weeks.

Our SLT assemblies for 
this half term will be 
based around the 
Catholic Social 
Teaching theme, 
‘Preferential Option for 
the Poor’. This week 
we spoke about 
gratitude for all that 
we are so fortunate to 
have.

This week saw the start of all of our Enrichment Clubs. From Boxing to 
Drama, Art to Netball, we have something to interest all of our pupils. 
The clubs are now full, but you can apply again in the spring term.

We also welcomed our parents into the classrooms throughout the 
week for our ‘Meet the Teacher’ events. Mrs Georgiou held a Nursery 
meeting to introduce our parents to ‘Tapestry’ and Early Reading. 
Our Reception parents will be welcomed next Wednesday for a 
similar meeting in the Infant Hall (see dates for the diary).

Make sure you join us next Friday for our MacMillan coffee morning!

Attendance winners!

Infant School: Junior School:

Swan and Robin Class
100%

4M 
98.33%

Punctuality winners!

Dove Class
0 Lates

6D
0 Lates
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Reminders
● Follow us on Twitter! @stmarysrcpriory to see weekly 

updates from our classes!
● Our new school start time for Reception to Year 6 is 

8.50am -this means if you arrive after this time, you are 
late

● Our school end time for Reception to Year 6 is 3.20pm 
● Please check your child has the correct uniform. We 

will be sending home letters with children who are not 
wearing the correct uniform next week.

Dates for your diary:

● 28th September- Reception Tapestry and Early Reading 
meeting for parents @9am in the Infant Hall

● 30th October MacMillan Coffee Morning- @9am in the 
Junior Hall

● 3rd - 7th October - Year 6 to Pendarren
● Wb. 17th October- Parent Teacher Consultations
● 4th October - welcome liturgy for new families to our 

school community
● 17th October- Harvest Festival

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Infant 
School

 Reception- Year 2: 
Dance

 

Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3 Soccer

Years 1&2: Art

 

Reception: Drama 
through Storytelling

Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3: 
Multi-sports

Junior 
School

Years 3-6: Games Club 
(Board Games)

Soccerkidz:

Years 4-6: Soccer

Years 3-6: Netball

 Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3: Soccer

Years 3-6: Boxing Years 3-6: Dance

Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3: 
Multi-sports

Enrichment Clubs



What’s been happening at St 
Mary’s this week?

Make sure you check 
out our school’s Twitter 
account to keep up to 

date with what our 
pupils are getting up 

to!



Congratulations to our Stars of the week!
These pupils have worked exceptionally 

hard to stand out amongst their peers. Well 
done everyone!

Owl  Class Elijah Arianne

Robin Class Isaac Marina

Swan Class Eyoel Oliwier

Woodpecker Class Maariya Ellen

Dove Class Mariana Tamara

3N Oliver Ana-Belle

3M Heidi Morgan

4B Louise  Isabella M

4M Avianna Rayan

5C Miracle Martha

5J Terrence Alexandra

6B Jeremy cyaden

6D Julia Luka



Come and join our Macmillan Coffee 
morning!

Where: Junior Hall
When: Friday 30th September after drop 

off time
Please donate, using this link:

https://thyg.uk/BUS007647644

https://thyg.uk/BUS007647644
https://thyg.uk/BUS007647644


School uniform 

PE uniform 

https://www.stmaryspri
ory.co.uk/school-unifor
m/

Details of our school 
uniform can be found 
on our website under 

‘parents’, or by clicking 
the link below.

https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/












Prayer for the new school year

Almighty God,

You are the author and sustainer of all human life;
grant that your servant, Elizabeth our Queen,
whom you granted a long and happy reign as 
Monarch of these lands
may be forgiven her sins and rewarded with that 
eternal life promised to all those born again
in the water of baptism and power of your Spirit.

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
Who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy 
Spirit God, forever and ever,
Amen.

Eternal rest, grant to her O Lord,
And let Perpetual light shine upon her.

May she rest in peace.
Amen.

May her soul, and the souls of all the faithful departed,
Through the mercy of God, rest in peace.
Amen


